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Section/Topic Comment 

Number(s) 

Summarized Comment Department of Justice Response 

General Comments 

in Support of 

Proposed 

Regulations. 

1 “The California Pawnbrokers 

Association (CAPA) is proud to have 

sponsored AB 1969 to keep personal 

information confidential for 

individuals who use a Matricula 

Consular as a form of identification 

during a 

secondhand/pawn transaction.” 

The Department welcomes this 

comment.  No change has been made 

in response to this comment. 

 1.1 We support the proposed regulations 

and respectfully urge the Department 

to adopt the proposed regulations as 

written. 

The Department welcomes this 

comment.  No change has been made 

in response to this comment. 

 




